Colin Murphy

From: Lisa Williams <Lisa.Williams-Taylor@cscpbc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 12:19 PM

To: Colin Murphy

Cc: Michele Watson

Subject: FW: Accountability

Attachments: FSUMastersProgramRequest-CraigMayers.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Hi Colin,
| am sending along some PI requests we had on evaluation/data. Let me know if | can send anything else.

Hope it helps, Lisa

LisaWilliams-Taylor, Ph.D.
she/her/hers Why Pronouns Matter
Chief Executive Officer

Children's Services Council of Palm Beach County
2300 High Ridge Road
Boynton Beach, Florida 33426

561.374.7623
561.420.2859

561.374.7823
Lisa.Williams-Taylor@cscpbc.org
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Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law regarding government business. Most written communications to or from
government agencies such as the Children’s Services Council are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your
e-mail communications may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.

From: John Bartosek <John.Bartosek@cscpbc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 11:50 AM

To: Lisa Williams <Lisa.Williams-Taylor@cscpbc.org>



Cc: Debra Gotlib <Debra.Gotlib@cscpbc.org>
Subject: Accountability

Lisa, Debra: Following up from CEO Team discussion.
B This link is to a request from Orange County in 2018 that is probably the most complete.
https://cscpbc.box.com/s/dOmfwes8Ixptlgaqub457m4xrdr354p5

B The attached document is a pretty easy read in Q&A format in response to requests
from FSU more recently. The first few questions are related to how we choose
programs. The second half is related to evaluation.

B Finally, this is from our website’s FAQs section:

How does CSC monitor its funded programs?

To ensure our contracted programs are producing the best results for children and families,
the following are required and completed on a regular basis: an on-going performance
assessment through the Comprehensive Program Performance Assessment (CPPA) process,
on-site monitoring of our funded programs, budget monitoring and agency audits.

If program performance, contract compliance or business continuity concerns are identified,
CSC staff use appropriate levels of intervention and action, as required. For more information
on contract monitoring, please visit our Providers landing page.

Hope this is helpful, Thanks.

JBart

John Bartosek
Chief Communications Officer
Lean Six Sigma Green Belt

Children's Services Council of Palm Beach County
2300 High Ridge Road
Boynton Beach, Florida 33426
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561.800.8927
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John.Bartosek@cscpbc.org
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Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law regarding government business. Most written communications to or from
government agencies such as the Children’s Services Council are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your
e-mail communications may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.



